
 

From: dave blouin [mailto:burroak15@charter.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 4:57 PM 

To: Traffic 

Subject: Bike/Ped project comments  

 

Dear City Traffic Engineering Staff: 

  

Attached are comments from the Westmorland Neighborhood Association for 

consideration in the 2011-2013 Capital Budget.  Note that the comment letter references 

part of the Transportation section of the Midvale Heights/Westmorland Neighborhood 

Plan Implementation appendix currently being finalized by the City Planning Dept.  The 

excerpted section of the Implementation Plan will be included as an enclosure to the 

comments and will be mailed to you for rec'p. on Monday. 

  

Thank you for considering these comments. 

Sincerely, 

Dave Blouin, President 

Westmorland Neighborhood Association 
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